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BACCN Conference 2022 
TUESDAY 18th October 2022  

 
In attendance: 
LE, LA, DB, EH, KG, EH, NH 
  
Committee updates 

• Very sorry to see Jack Davies resignation from the committee due to work 
engagements. He still remains a BACCN member and we wish him all the 
best with his new adventures 

• We would like to offer a warm welcome to our two newest committee 
members, Emma Hudson and Nikki Hayward. 

• Total number of committee members now sitting at 9. 
• 24 current RVN VCCN members (May 2022). 
• Financial report available on website if interested. Current balance £590. 

 
Update on last 6 months 

• Thank you very much to Danielle and Katie for our great social media 
presence, currently 378 followers on Instagram 

• BVNA very keen for collaboration with us. We had a presence at there 
congress this year and hope to reciprocate this at future events.  

• VNJ would like to publish an article on BACCN conference as well as 
abstracts for future conferences 

• Helen Ballantyne on board and really helping to get our name out there to the 
relevant people. Northern Ireland Vet times and our Vet times to be publishing 
articles following on from BACCN conference so watch this space! 

 
Future projects 

• We would like to concentrate on study days over the next 12 months to 
encourage membership.  

• Aim for 10 webinars (nothing in December or July) and have them recorded 
and available to view at peoples leisure. 

• If you know of any nurses that would be keen to host one of these please 
send them our way. 

• Will aim to get sponsorship for these. Again if you know of any companies 
that may be willing to contribute please let us know. 

 
Next committee meeting 

• Doodle poll will be sent out shortly to organise a date for our next meeting to 
be held in November 


